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• The LGSEC Board discussed potential updates to the LGSEC website. LGC 
will continue to update the LGSEC website in phases throughout the next 
couple of months. 

• Jody London provided a brief regulatory and legislative update. The Board 
also discussed AB 2145. 

• The LGSEC Board discussed the agenda for the upcoming LGSEC Quarterly 
Meeting. 

	
  


